
 

THIS SEASON WE ARE THANKFUL FOR 

OUR GRANDPARENTS!  
Bennett Primary students  

request the presence of their grandparents  

at this year’s 

 “Thankful Dinner” 

Come and celebrate all we have to be thankful for while enjoying a scrumptious 

Thanksgiving Feast and craft making! 

Who: Grandparents 

When: Tuesday, November 19th   

Lunch Times: 

Kindergarten: 11:00-11:20 

1st Grade: 11:40-12:00 

2nd Grade: 11:20-11:40 

3rd Grade: 12:00-12:20 

Craft Times: 

Kindergarten and 2nd Grade 10:00-11:00 

1st and 3rd Grade 10:40-11:40 

Where: Bennett Primary School 

You will begin your time together in your grandchild’s classroom with laughter and craft 
making.  At their lunch time you will navigate to our cafeteria for a scrumptious meal 

together.  

Tickets for our meal will be available for $5.00 each starting now and ending 

 October 28th.  A portion of the ticket proceeds will go to the “Feed a Child Fund” 

 to help our negative lunch balances.   

Please fill out and return the attached form to purchase your  

“Thankful Dinner” meal tickets.   



 

Grandparent’s Day 

We are excited to share a meal with you! 

Please fill out the form below and return it to school with your student.  We can either 
send the tickets home with your student or have a will- call the day of the event.  

 

Student’s Name: ______________________ Teacher: _____________________ 

 

 Number of tickets _____ @ 5.00 each 

Total amount enclosed ___________ 

Please make checks payable to Bennett Elementary 

 

 I would like my tickets sent home with my student. 

 I would like to pick my tickets up at will-call the day of the event.  
(Tickets will be under your student’s name.) 

 


